—————— - — —— L™

Republic of ﬁ]é Philippines

R AR Department of Education
B3 L TN R REGION V
P g e o Whae. .t e ;S

OOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CATANDUANES

) MY &
: % 1@7:(5:2&3;:;@&

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM
SGOD-SHN-0907-2023

TO : Secondary School Heads
School Health Personnel
m
FROM ELA ROSA
Schools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT : TRAINING on VISUAL SCREENING
DATE : September 9, 2023

1. Attached is the letter from the the Department of Health — Bicol Center for
Health Development, through the Prevention on Blindness Program (PBP),
informing the field that there will be a Training on Visual Screening, using the Peri
Vision Test Kit in Legazpi City on September 18 to 20, 2023. Invited participants
are the following School Health Personnel:

DESIGNATION POSITION NAMES
Schools Division Office of Catanduanes — | Jennifer Casallo Nurse II
School Health and Nutrition Unit Ma. Theresa Abundo Nurse II

Ahdel Idanan Nurse II
Catanduanes National High School Michelle Del Rosario Nurse II
Bato Rural Development High School Rosette Tejerero Nurse 11
Palta National High School Irys Ubalde Nurse II

2. For your information and widest dissemination.

San Roque, Virac, Catanduanes
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September 1, 2023

SOCORRO V. DELA ROSA

Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division Office — Catanduanes
Virac, Catanduanes

Dear Superintendent Dela Rosa:

Greetings of health and wellness!

This Office through the Prevention on Blindness Program (PBP) scheduled a Training on
Vision Screening on September 18-20, 2023, 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM at La Roca Veranda
Suites and Restaurant, Legazpi City. This training aims to capacitate health service providers
in conducting vision screenings and eye exams to children in order to prevent or reduce
vision loss with early detection.

In this regard, may we invite Ms. Jennifer Casallo, Ms. Ma. Theresa Abundo, Ms. Ahdel
Idanan, Ms. Michelle Del Rosario, Ms. Rosette Tejerrere, Ms. Irys Ubalde to attend the
aforcsald tralmng Further, may we request the attendees to register through this link

;0922 not later than September 15, 2023, for the confirmation of
attcndance and reservation of slots.

For further queries/concerns, kindly contact Ms. Windalyn G. Baluis, Reglonal Program
Manager at mobile number (+63) 930 436 8477 or email at | ihic

Thank you for your usual support.

Very truly yours,

ERNIE V. VERA, MD, MPH, CHA, CESO 111
Director IV

Legazpi City * Trunk line (052) 7425555
Website: * email address: recordsi@bicol.doh.gov.ph
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